
January 5th, 1926

Major T. V. Scudamore, 
1610 Yew Street, 
Vancouver, B. 0.

My dear Scudamore :-
Let me acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of December 18th and to express 
my entire sympathy vrith your feeling that you 
have suffered In the natter of rank. I shall 
«alee it up with the authorities at Ottawa and 
see what their reaction Is.

I am sending by this mail a signed copy of a photograph for the old 7th 
battalion mess «

With kindest wishes to them
and to you personally, I am,

Yours faithfully.


